

Town of Bristol, Rhode Island

Department of Community Development

10 Court Street Bristol, RI 02809 <u>bristolri.gov</u> 401-253-7000

October 26, 2022

TO:

Town Council

FROM:

Diane M. Williamson

RE:

Extension on Bicycle Path Connector

RIDEM Grant

We have requested a 6-month extension on the above grant which will expire on December 31, 2022.

The State is preparing the grant amendment for the extension and it is requested that the Town Council authorize the Town Administrator to sign the amendment upon receipt. I am requesting this authorization in advance, given the Council's upcoming meeting schedule and the timing of the grant.

Thank you.

TOWN COUNCIL

NOV 0 2 2022

MEETING